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The Fort Worth Water Department is currently designing the Walnut Creek Sewer 
Extension capital improvement project.  
 
The sanitary sewer extension will extend from the Aledo Road/FM 2871 intersection 
westerly to the east boundary line of the Walsh Ranch property.  
 
Future development will be possible north and south of Aledo Road and west of FM 
2871.  
 
This project is located in the City of Fort Worth extraterritorial jurisdiction and is 
surrounded by Fort Worth Council District 3 and the City of Benbrook 
 
The project manager is Suby Varughese. If you have questions, please contact him at 
817-392-7803 or email Suby. Varughese at Suby.Varughese@FortWorthTexas.gov.   
 

The link to the project page on the City of Fort Worth website is 
https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/projects/cfw-walnut-creek-sewer-extension.  
 

Thank you.  
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